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Dear Mr. Minotto:
We are forwarding herewith for your review and comment five (5) copies of
Draft 6 of the Douglass Township adiological Emergency Response Plan for
Incidents at the Limerick Generating Station. This draft contains several
minor changes resulting from the July 25 exercise. Additionally, most “to be
developed” items have now been completed with the exception of the following
which require input from you or your staff:
1. Identify transient locations within each Route Alert Sector
(reference Attachment E).
2. Provide telephone numbers for EOC staff (reference limplementing
Procedures - Annex A).
We will be contacting you in the near future to finalize insertion of this
data into your plan. Upon completion, we believe it will be ready for formal
- review by state and federal agencies,

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald L. Deck
RLD/mer
Enclosure

cc: Berks County EMA
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